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This  short,  informal  newsletter  is  intended to keep IUGG Member National  Committees informed 
about the activities of the IUGG Associations, and actions of the IUGG Secretariat. Past issues are 
posted  on  the  IUGG  Web  site.  Please  forward  this  message  to  those  who  will  benefit  from  the 
information. Your comments are welcome.

SPECIAL  ISSUE  TO  CLARIFY  E-MAIL  CORRESPONDENCE  WITH  THE  IUGG 
SECRETARIAT

The Good News:

The general e-mail address to reach the Office of the Secretariat was, and continues to be

secretariat@iugg.org

The Bad News:

This e-mail address has NOT been working. Any messages sent to the above address before today 
(September 3, 2003) were not delivered and there was no notification of non-delivery.

If anyone has ever sent correspondence to the above address, please resend it.

We  apologize  for  any  inconvenience  or  apparent  lack  of  attention  that  this  previously  unknown 
problem  may  have  caused.  The  direct  e-mail  address  for  the  Secretary 
General:jjoselyn@cires.colorado.edu, was not influenced by this difficulty and that mail was delivered. 
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J. A. Joselyn, Secretary General  [ http://www.IUGG.org ] 
jjoselyn@cires.colorado.edu, fax:  1 303 497 3645. 
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